
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

MEETING TO CONSIDER UPDATING THE SAN FRANCISCO PUBLIC UTILITIES 
COMMISSION’S RULES AND REGULATIONS RESTRICTING THE USE OF 
POTABLE WATER FOR CONSTRUCTION OR DEMOLITION PROJECTS 

 
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 14, 2023 

1:30 P.M.  
CITY HALL 

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 400 

 
During its regular meeting on February 14, 2023, at 1:30 PM, City Hall, 1 Carlton B. Goodlett 
Place, Room 400, the San Francisco Public Utilities Commission will hold a public hearing 
and consider updating language in its Rules and Regulations Governing Water Service to 
Customers restricting the use of potable water for construction or demolition projects.  
Specifically, the Commission will consider updating the language in Section E, Rule 12 to 
provide more detail regarding the restrictions on the use of potable water for backfill 
consolidation around non-potable piping, soil compaction, and dust control for construction 
or demolition projects when recycled water, well water, or groundwater are available.  

 

Copies of the agenda item will be available 72 hours in advance of the February 14, 2023 
meeting on the Commission’s website. 

 

(Posted January 9, 2023) 

https://sfpuc.org/about-us/boards-commissions-committees/sfpuc-commission/agendas-minutes-resolutions-log
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